LIFESPAN Representative Memo, September,2023

Hi Folks!
I keep seeing ads on social media sites and newspapers etc for pumpkin flavored everything!  They are all advertisements for Fall offerings from various places. IT IS STILL SUMMER! I am not ready for pumpkin anything or cold weather.  
I must acknowledge that Fall brings much more activity for LIFESPAN. I will attach a number of flyers for upcoming events—some very soon, some not so soon.  If you and or your faith community want to participate, now is the time to get them on your faith community’s calendars.
I have been following the reporting of the activity of the FBI in targeting traditional Catholics (defined as Catholics who enjoy a Mass in Latin and who are pro-life) and defining them as terrorists.  Apparently, it has been discovered that there was more than one office involved in such investigations.  Richmond, VA, Portland, Oregon and Los Angeles, California.  Originally the Director of the FBI indicated that there was only one office involved (Richmond) but that has since been found to be an incorrect statement.
This information is included here because it is just one more example of the efforts of abortion supporters, governmental and private, to silence all pro-life information, even if it means violating our constitutional freedoms.  DO NOT LET THEM SILENCE YOU.  Silence is interpreted as acceptance. We cannot accept the destruction of preborn babies and the harm done to their mothers.
I was hoping to include a sample of this year’s Christmas cards in this message, but I don’t have them yet.  I will forward them on as soon as I get them, but you can send me your order anytime.
I will also attach a flyer showing upcoming LIFESPAN events and as many individual flyers as we have printed.
Enjoy these warm days!

Love Life!
Diane

